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Resignation of Neil Osborne from the Board of Lovisa Holdings Limited 
 
 
Lovisa Holdings announces the resignation of Neil Osborne as a Director, effective 17 November 2015.   
 
The Board would like to thank Neil for his valuable contribution to the Board, and in his role as Chairman of 
the Audit, Business Risks and Compliance Committee. 
 
The Board will make an announcement on the appointment of a new Director in due course. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Paul Cave 
Chairman 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


